
2. INTEREST-BASED
CAMPS

3. THINK
CREATIVELY

Reading should be non-
negotiable this summer,
but how it happens, that
may look different for
each child.

Summer SlideSummer Slide
1. TARGET
TROUBLE SPOTS

4. REWARD
DAILY READING

Summer offers a
perfect time to target
areas that needed
additional support or
remediation during the
school year.

Tap into your child’s
natural motivation and
keep the learning
momentum going, even
if school is out.

Help your child fall in
love with writing using
creativity and zero
expectations.
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6. TAKE LEARNING
OUTSIDE

5. GIVE THE
ANSWER

7. 21/90
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+  B O O K  A
C O N S U L T A T I O N
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about LJLlearn more
learn more

Give the answer, they
create the problem
means to work a
learning opportunity
backwards.

Improve your child’s
overall emotional state
while also incorporating
learning.

Use the summer to
build habits that will
set your child up for a
successful school year.
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